
 
 
July 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

ENROLMENT FOR HOLY COMMUNION PREPARATION 2024/2025 

Please find attached an Application Form for enrolment into the Holy Communion 
Preparation Group. 

The family of the child to be enrolled must normally be living in this parish.  If you 
have not already registered, then please fill in the Registration Form, which can be 
obtained from the Parish Office.  

If you are attending Mass at St. Francis of Assisi Church regularly, please fill in the 
enrolment form one for each child, enclosing A COPY (not the original) of the child’s 
Baptismal Certificate. The child cannot make their First Holy Communion unless they 
are baptised.  Please ensure your child has been baptised into the Catholic faith.  
Please hand these to any Priest, or post them through the Parish office/Friary 
letterbox.    Please mark the envelope HOLY COMMUNION PREPARATION 
2024/2025. 

It is important that we have your email address and mobile telephone number, as 
any announcements will be given using these.  We ask you to write your details very 
clearly to avoid mistakes being put onto the records.  Please check the Parish 
Newsletter and the Website to ensure you are up to date on what is happening, and 
listen for announcements at Mass. 

Please keep this letter but return the attached forms to the Friary, in an envelope 
marked “HOLY COMMUNION PREPARATION”, no later than                                          
MONDAY 24TH SEPTEMBER 2024. 

 

  

 

 

St Francis of Assisi, Stratford.                                                                                                                                              


